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PRODUCTIONG

Aprl 14, 2004

Stephon Ferguson

c¢/o The Vision Magazine
P.0O. Box 26295
Fayetteville, NC 28314

Dear Mr. Ferguson:

Thank you so much for sending copies of The Vison and the CDs featuring your
rendition of “I have a Dream.” Congratulations on the anniversary of your publication and
the ground breaking of the Park honoring my father. It is also good to know that you will
be carrying my father’s message to the school system. There can never be enough
opportunities for young people to be exposed to his vision. My best wishes as you continue
to share The Dream.
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